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Notification

Subject: - Suspension of New batches of Executive/Online PG programs

It is hereby informed that we are temporarily suspending the initiation of new batches for
Executive/Online PG programs. This decision is effective immediately and will remain in place until
further notice.

This decision will not affect ongoing batches, which will continue as scheduled.

This is being issued with the approval of competent authority.

Deputy Registrar
(Online Education)
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